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GENERAL UPDATES

J. Sharp, Supervisor of Traffic and Community Safety provided an update on the status of the proposed
parking restrictions for Rodney Street. The Committee discussed their concerns related to a crosswalk near
Blake Street and Johnston Street.

J. Forgrave, Supervisor of Enforcement Services provided an update on the enforcement of winter control in
the City. He explained that as of December 2, 2020 there have been 5300 parking tickets issued city-wide and
that approximately 40 percent of the parking tickets were issued to residents in the Georgian College
neighbourhood area.
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